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February 2, 2010

Senator Kevin Meyer
Alaska State Senate
State Capitol

Juneau AK 99801-1182

Dear Senator Meyer:

On behalf of the Alaska Peace Officers Association (APOA), | would like
to thank you for introducing Senate Bill 239, an act relating to ignition
interlock devices, to refusal to submit to a chemical test, and to driving
while under the influence.

The APOA State Board of Directors recently reviewed this proposed
legislation and decided to unanimously support this bill.

We thank you for addressing this issue. Please contact the APOA office

in Anchorage at 277-0515, if there is anything our organization can do to
assist in the passage of this bill.

Sipcerely
H

ohn Lucking, Jr.
State President



